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Dear Parents/Carers 
 
During the year, all children in year 4 have been taking part in the Wider Opportunities Programme.  This 
is a national scheme which gives children the opportunity to learn to play a musical instrument as part of 
their music curriculum.  
 
The children in our school have been learning to play the African drums, xylophones and glockenspiels. 
Every class has been given a half an hour percussion lesson on a weekly basis.  They have worked very 
hard throughout the year and in recent weeks, have been preparing for a final performance.  
 
We would like the children to have the opportunity to showcase their work and for parents and carers to 
have the chance to watch their child perform.  We have therefore arranged for a concert to take place in 
the school hall on Thursday 5th July at 2.30pm. 
 
We would be delighted if you could join us for the concert. 
 
 
 
 
Mr C Tarrant 
Y4 Co-ordinator  

 


